
 

 

 

Felixstowe & Corinthians Cricket Club 

kindly supported by Felixstowe Town Council 

 

Based at Dellwood Avenue in Felixstowe we run 5 men’s teams, 2 ladies teams and a wide range of 

teams at various age groups for both girls and boys, offering cricket to over 200 club members 

between April and September. 

Following a very successful 2018 season on the field of play (highlights listed below) we decided to 

enhance our playing facilities during the close season and this included the purchase of an Electronic 

Cricket Scoreboard.  The cost of an electronic scoreboard is over £5,000 and we are very pleased to 

have been supported by Felixstowe Town Council along with other grants and donations. 

2019 represents the 149th year of cricket in Felixstowe and with the 2019 ICC Cricket World Cup 

being held in England this summer we are looking forward to a wonderful summer of cricket. 

 

Success on the field 

2018 proved to be our most successful season for many years with some the highlights of the season 

being: 

The Mens 1st eleven winning Division 4 of the Two Counties League 

 

 The Ladies 2nd eleven winning the T20 Division B league 

 

 The Mens T20 eleven reaching the Suffolk T20 Finals Day finishing 3rd 



 

 

 

 Ladies Softball team winning the ECB East of England Cricket Festival.  

 

 10 club members representing Suffolk across all age ranges  

Sponsors and supporters 

The other aspect of running a successful club is to be financially sound…and in this day and age it is 

increasingly important to have the backing of supportive sponsors, supporters and advertisers. 

Their support not only ensures that we can offer the opportunity to play cricket to the community of 

Felixstowe at an affordable and accessible cost. 

Our strategy is to grow participation in all forms of cricket, across all age groups and genders, which 

ultimately we believe will deliver success on playing field. 

We are therefore extremely grateful for the financial support to all our Vice Presidents, Fixture Card 

advertisers, Ground Banner sponsors and in particular our main sponsor MSC UK. 

In summary 

2018 proved to be a fantastic year for Felixstowe & Corinthians Cricket Club and we are already 

looking forward to the new 2019 season with great enthusiasm. 

The addition of the new Electronic Scoreboard will enhance the playing experience we offer our 

members and help us achieve our long term aim of being one of the premier cricket clubs in Suffolk. 

Anyone interested in playing cricket, being an off-field volunteer or supporting us financially in 

anyway, can contact us by: 

 Visiting our club website at www.felixstowecorinthianscricketclub.com 

 

or 

 

 Popping into Dellwood Avenue during the summer….matches are played at weekends and 

there is usually something happening most evenings during the week 

 

http://www.felixstowecorinthianscricketclub.com/

